
Tel. (01769) 572656 

Email: admin@smups.devon.sch.uk 

Hello from the Head 

It has been another very productive week in school with lots of excellent learning going on. Yes-
terday, a group of children from year 6 attended an Athletics Festival up at SMCC. They per-

formed really well and showed great skills and teamwork. Well done to all who took part.  

In school, it is great to see the children enjoying using the new equipment during lunchtimes. The 
children are using a range of equipment to make their playtimes more enjoyable and imaginative. 

It is great to see the children playing so well in groups.  

Next week is Children’s Mental Health Week. This is really important and something that we work hard in 
school to promote. We will be doing some work in school next week as part of this and there is some infor-

mation attached to today’s newsletter.  

In school we have a massive focus on reading. It is so important that children practice their reading at home 
every day. Please ensure that your child is reading at home every day as this makes the biggest difference to 

their education and is such a positive for them.  

Data collection sheets are currently being sent out for you to amend if necessary and return. It is important 
for us to keep our records up to date. 

We have parent consultations coming up after half term on Monday 11th and Thursday 14th March. Details for 
signing up will follow next week.  

Things to Remember 

• Please do not park on the school site at normal pick up and drop off times. The safety of the chil-
dren and pedestrians is paramount. Please park carefully and considerately on the roads near to the 

school and use the pedestrian path. We only have parking for named blue badge holders.  

• Swimming is on Tuesdays for Year 2 and Year 5 (ASH and WILLOW class). Please make sure that 
your child has their swimming kit for Tuesdays.  

• Please make sure that your child has suitable clothing for the weather conditions.  

Collective Worship 

This week we have completed our look at British Values of Democracy, Tolerance, Rule of Law, 
Mutual Respect and Individual Liberty.  

            Friday 2nd February 2024 



CERTIFICATE WINNERS 

Each week, we celebrate brilliant learning in our celebration assembly. 

We give out certificates for Resilience, Resourcefulness,  

Relationships, Risk and Reflectiveness as these are our 

Building Learning Powers.  

ACORNS: Hypatia & Emmie 

OAK: James & Ruby 

ASH: Ellie May & Zander 

PINE: Olly & Olivia 

BEECH: George & Isabelle 

HOLLY: Daisy & Cora 

WILLOW: Blake & Heidi 

ELM:  Jaycie & Emily 

Well done to Evie T, Darcy and Paul for earning their 100,000 words certificate on Accelerated Reader 

Well done to William, Elsie, Tiegan and Oscar for being this week’s Numbots winners.  

Well done to Steve, Caitlin, Alex W, Mila M, Henley, William H, Greg, Ralph, Heidi, Eliza F, Cobo, William and Olivia 
for being this weeks TTRS winners.  

Dates for your diaries 

Friday 9th February: Last Day of Half Term  

Friday 9th February: Coffee Morning 9am 

Monday 12th – Friday 16th February: HALF TERM  

Monday 19th February: Beech and Oak visiting Eastleigh 1:30-2:15pm  

Monday 11th March: Holly and Pine visiting Eastleigh 1:30-2:15pm  

PARENT CONSULTATIONS: 3:15-5:30PM  

Thursday 14th March: PARENT CONSULTATIONS: 3:15-5:30PM  

Thursday 28th March: Last Day of Term and Year 6 and Reception Weigh and Measure  

Friday 29th March – Friday 12th April: EASTER HOLIDAYS  




